
UNION PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 

PRESS NOTE 

RESCHEDULING OF THE CIVIL SERVICES (PRELIMINARY) 

EXAMINATION, 2021 

Due to the prevailing conditions caused by the Novel Corona Virus 

(COVID-19), the Union Public Service Commission has deferred the 

Civil Services (Preliminary) Examination, 2021, which was scheduled 

to be held on 27th June, 2021. Now, this Examination will be held on 

10th October, 2021. 
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